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Nadeem Jan

From: Walid Hassan <peobajour2@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 24 September, 2020 5:02 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: Shahid Ali; shahidado@gmail.com <shahidado@gmail.com>,, ahmadsha@who.int; 

shahidado@gmail.com <shahidado@gmail.com>,, ahmadsha@who.int

Subject: Re: Explanation letter regarding negligence in TORs

AOA Dear Colleagues, 
I would recommend warning and deduction to the said TCSP 
 
On Thursday, September 24, 2020, Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Walid Hassan Sb, 

  

Your prompt response, comments and feedback are requested regarding subject TCSP explanation reply,  

Highly appreciate your prompt response and overall support.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 

  

From: Mohammad Ibrahim [mailto:ibrahimsalarzai@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 24 September, 2020 03:12 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Cc: Shahid Ali; Peo Bajour-2; AHMAD, Shahid; Waseem; KHAN, Faizan 
Subject: Explanation letter regarding negligence in TORs 

  

Respected Sir 

Please find the attached file containing explanation letter regarding negligence in TORs. 

  

Thanks and kind regards 
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Mohammad Ibrahim TCSP 

Upper Salarzai District Bajour 

  

On Wed, 23 Sep 2020, 2:31 PM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk wrote: 

Dear Mr. Muhammad Ibrahim, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of neglect of duty. 

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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--  
With  Much Gratitude 
From the desk of 
 

Dr. Walid Hassan 

Polio Eradication Officer (Bajaur ) 
PEI-EPI  World Health Organization 
Peobajour2@gmail.com, Walidhassan121@gmail.com  
0308-9137256, 0342-2503650 
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